## SHARED GOVERNANCE EXECUTIVE COMMITTEE MINUTES JULY 3, 2013

In lieu of holding a Shared Governance Executive Committee meeting, information was e-mailed to members of the SGEC relative to two student appointments for the International Programs/Offerings Committee that remained unfilled at the time when the SGEC approved the SGA student nominations for 2013-2014 committees at the meeting on May 6, 2013. The SGA has since presented the following student nominees for IPO Committee membership: Robby Thompson –